MEMORANDUM

TO: Parks & Recreation Board Land, Facilities and Programs Committee
FROM: Ricardo Soliz, Division Manager
DATE: January 10, 2011

SUBJECT: Parks and Recreation Department - Naming of the Chestnut House

Attached is an application that was submitted to name the new Chestnut House,
completed in September, 2010. The application was submitted in September, 2010 for a
recommendation by the Parks & Recreation Board in January, 2011.

The Chestnut House is a 1,500 sq. ft. building that was funded through the 2006 Bond
program. The intended use of the new building is to locate two non-profit groups that
provide youth athletic programs, as well as needed meeting space for community groups.



